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Sparrows Point Terminal Open House 
 

 
 

The Sparrows Point Terminal Community Open House will take place on Wednesday, April 29, from 
6 to 8 p.m. at Sparrows Point Terminal, 1600 Sparrows Point Boulevard, Sparrows Point, MD 21219. 
An invitation by the Sparrows Point Partnership states, “Please join us for our first Community 
Open House. We look forward to meeting our neighbors and sharing more information about the 
site, its history, and its future at our first meeting.” Read about it in this High Green!  
 

This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, May 6 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O station in Silver Spring, MD, with a 

presentation by Bill Hopkins on the Southern Railway. 
 

Following Meeting: Wednesday, June 3 at 8 p.m. at the former B&O station in Silver Spring, MD, with a 

presentation by Mike O’Connor, topic TBA.  
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